
Meadows PS Newsletter
Friday 8th September, 2023

Last day of Term 2 

Friday 15 th September.

2.30pm Finish.

There will be

NO CANTEEN 

on Friday 15 th September.

Prep Transition Dates:

9.30 - 10.30am

Friday 27 th of October

Friday 3 rd of November 

Friday 10 th of November

Term 4 Starts on

Monday 2nd October 2023.

DATES TO REMEMBER: Dear parents and carers,

Parent/Caregiver Survey
Please complete the Parent/Caregiver survey by clicking on the link below. It is good to 
have feedback from our parents.
To complete the survey, simply:
Click on the link below or copy and paste the text into your browser. This link will take 
you directly to the survey.
https://www.orima.com.au/parent
Type the School name Meadows Primary School

Enter the School PIN 502521

Thank-you to those parents who attended our assembly today. It was lovely to see our 
Pupil of the Week and Pupil of the Term students receive their certificates today. This 
was our last assembly for the term. A reminder that we will finish at 2.30pm next Friday 
15th September.

We have finally appointed our new Community Hub Leader, Melissa Kosteas. Melissa has 
worked with kinders and hubs in the Broadmeadows area and we are excited to 
welcome her to Meadows PS next term.

2024 Prep Enrolments
A reminder to parents to enrol your child now to start school in 2024 if they turn 5 by 
April 30th. Our transition to school days begin in October and only enrolled children can 
attend. Please see the school office or kinder for enrolment forms.

Leanne Lewis 
Principal

’We are an inclusive and safe learning community that empowers students to 
achieve their potential and live our values.  We are responsible, respectful and 
resilient.'

https://www.orima.com.au/parent


3/4 D Cooking and Gardening Fun!

Students in 3/4D had the fantastic opportunity to spend some time in the kitchen and garden during 
the week. Students made muffins, rice paper rolls and fried rice. They also chopped up vegetable 
scraps for the worm farms using scissors and secateurs. Most importantly they got to eat the 
delicious food they prepared! Students then went back to class (with full bellies!) and wrote about 
their experience. 

Writer’s Festival
This last week of term, we will have our Writer’s Festival open each day after school for families and 
friends to come and visit and read our student work. Our teachers have been planning and working 
hard to ensure every student has a piece of writing on display, so please do come by after school all 
this week to see what everyone at Meadows has been writing about over the past term. 

Flying Bookworm Theatre Company
The Flying Bookworm Theatre Company will be visiting us again this year. They will be at school on 
Wednesday 13th September to perform a variety of stories to all our classes. There is no cost for this 
incursion.
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